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Kirby Brill Appointed Interim General Manager 

for the Inland Empire Utilities Agency 
 

Inland Empire - At a Special Board Meeting of the Inland Empire Utilities Agency (IEUA) on Friday, 
December 14, 2018, the Board of Directors unanimously appointed Mr. Kirby Brill as its Interim General 
Manager.  
 
Mr. Brill has over thirty years of experience in management and planning in the field of water and 
resource management.  Most recently, Mr. Brill served as general manager of the Mojave Water Agency, 
retiring after 17 years at the top spot.  Prior to Mojave Water Agency, Mr. Brill had extensive experience 
working for the San Gabriel Basin Water Quality Authority, the Orange County Water District, and other 
companies focused on water-related projects.  
 
“We enthusiastically welcome Kirby as Interim General Manager for IEUA.  We are excited that someone 
of his stature will be heading this Agency as we begin the search for a new general manager. His 
extensive knowledge and experience in water, basin, and resource management will be incredibly 
valuable to the Board, staff and the region as a whole as we continue to lead the way with innovative 
programs that benefit the region and the environment,” stated IEUA Board President Steve Elie. 
 
 
The Inland Empire Utilities Agency covers 242-square miles, distributes imported water, provides 
industrial/municipal wastewater collection and treatment services, and other related utility services to 
more than 875,000 people through its member agencies which include Chino, Chino Hills, Cucamonga 
Valley Water District, Fontana, Fontana Water Company, Montclair, Monte Vista Water District, 
Ontario, and Upland. 
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